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VII. STANDING COMMITTEES 
 
 
B. Finance, Audit and Facilities Committee 
 
 
Clarification of Naming the Field at the University of Washington Husky 
Ballpark as “Chaffey Field” 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
It is the recommendation of the administration, the Finance, Audit and Facilities 
Committee, and the Names Committee that the Board of Regents approve the 
request to name the field at Husky Ballpark as “Chaffey Field.”  This approval 
will supersede and clarify the action taken by the Board of Regents on July 16, 
2009. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
This naming request was approved by the Board of Regents on July 16, 2009.  At 
that time, ICA intended that the naming of “Chaffey Field” was to be for the field 
at Husky Ballpark, not for the entire facility.  As presented t o the Board of 
Regents, the recommended action was that “the University of Washington 
Baseball Park be named ‘Chaffey Field,’” while in the background section the 
request concluded with, “the Athletic Department is prepared to honor Mr. 
Chaffey’s commitment to Husky baseball by naming the field at Husky Ballpark 
‘Chaffey Field’ (emphasis supplied).” 
 
It was the intention of the ICA that the field at Husky Ballpark be named Chaffey 
Field in honor of Herb Chaffey’s significant contributions to Husky Baseball.   
 
The University Names Committee has reviewed this request for clarification and, 
with the concurrence of Interim President Phyllis Wise, has granted approval. 
 
 
 
Attachments 
1. October 20, 2010 Letter of Approval from Names Committee to Interim 

President Wise, with concurrence of Interim President Wise 
2. December 15, 2010 Letter from Names Committee to Scott Woodward 
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